
 

 

 

 

Brief Report 

On April 5th, 2024, JobCoach.in Consultancy organized a one-day placement drive tailored for 

final year students from N.S.C.B.M Govt. College. The aim was to assist these students in 

finding job opportunities after graduation. Held in the BBA conference hall, the event attracted 

a large number of eager students keen on kick-starting their careers. Urmila Sharma, HR Head 

of JobCoach.in, Arijit, Corporate Relationship Manager, and Atul Sharma, Marketing 

Specialist, served as resource persons, providing valuable guidance and insights. The event 

provided an excellent platform for students to explore different career paths and network with 

potential employers. Prof. Lavli Rana, the Head of Department for BCA/BBA/PGDCA, along 

with faculty members Ms. Shilpa Bajaj, Ms. Shilpa Soni, Dr. Sandesh Kumari, and Ms. 

Chandresh Kumari, actively participated in the session. On the same day, 20 students of BCA 

participated in the drive, and 5 of them advanced to the second round of placement. Overall, it 

was a successful event that left students hopeful and excited about their future prospects. 

Agendas: 

 Welcome and Introduction by JobCoach.in 

 Explanation of the Event and What to Expect 

 Talks by Companies about Job Openings 

 Interviews and Assessments for Students 

 Time for Students and Employers to Talk and Make Connections 

 Wrapping Up and What Comes Next 

 



Event Highlights 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Official Notice 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance of students

 





 


